

MEMO

November 29, 2017

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to tell you that I have received three donations to the Harrison Food Pantry in the amounts of:

- \$2,000 from an anonymous donor
- \$1,000 from Nancy and Spencer Hart
- \$250 from a collection jar at Pizza 2000

In addition, The Harrison Food Pantry has also been awarded an Operations Support grant by the Hunger Prevention and Nutrition Assistance Program in the amount of \$200, to be used toward the purchase of disposable goods through the Food Bank for Westchester.

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini Director of Community Services